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Dear Fellow Missionaries & Pastors:

You must have been praying for my ministries. This
past month was a busy month full of blessings. Miki,
one of our Japanese very faithful Christian ladies went
to Japan to adopt a Japanese baby. Miki and little
Hiroshi are pictured here. | am sure you agree with me
that Hiroshi is sure a cute baby. Miki and baby are still
in Japan waiting for the red tape to be finished. Miki and
husband Brant are proud of their little baby. Brant is a
professor at Drury University. Pray that things will go
well and they will be back here soon. Miki and Brant have been |nsp|rat|onal in
getting several Japanese university students to come to our Japanese church
services. We continue to pray for some who are not saved. Before some of our

students went to Japan for the summer, we had a cookout at the Nakato’s house. Mr. & Mrs.
Nakato own the Nakato Japanese Steak House. They fixed us some very delicious steaks. At that
cookout, we formed a circle and prayed for the salvation of those who are lost.

| can't wait for October 13" to get here. That's when my youngest son Jim and | will leave for
Japan. Jim was born there. We will arrive on the 14™. | am very excited about being in the Nagoya
churches. It will be like going home. My love for the people of Japan has increased during the time
| have been away. As | mentioned before, my main purpose for this trip is not
sightseeing, but to be used of the Lord. | want to be a blessing to the Japanese
churches. Please pray that souls will be saved and some called to preach.

Regarding the Precious Memories Support Ministry, | am happy to report that
my book is now being printed. This is the second printing. There have been
some changes and additions to this second printing. | added two pages dealing
with suicide and a few pages with instructions for starting and operating a
Precious Memories Support Ministry. The cover has also been changed. The
Publisher suggested calling it “No More Tears” because it is a shorter title and it
will capture attention. The cover design has also changed. The publisher
believes that a third printing will be needed soon. He plans to have the book in
book stores all across the United States.

Please pray for the SOS Soulwinning Ministry and the Radio Ministry as they continue to prosper.

Remember, You're SomeOne Special ®,

(o

Bill Hathaway I do appreciate your love, prayers & friendship over the years.



